## Craig, Sondra

From: Luke Eide <luke.eide77@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2023 10:01 PM

**To:** ZZ City Clerk External

**Subject:** Agenda item 23-1471 1/2/24 Judiciary & Administration Committee Meeting

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from luke.eide77@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

## Good evening,

I am reaching out to add comment suggesting the approval for the rezoning so the proposed development being named 'Haven on Main' can continue to move forward. I am a citizen of La Crosse who resides in downtown and I feel this will be a great addition to our downtown area and to our city overall. We are in desperate need of more housing across our city and these 74 units will greatly help and will continue to add more of an urban feel and density which aligns well with the city's comprehensive plan.

Thank you, Luke Eide